
r-

'JAN 05 W4)

MEMORANDUM FOR: R. C. Lewis, Director, Division of Project & Resident
Programs, Region II -

FROM: Uldts Potapovs, Chief, Vendor Program Branch, Division of
Vendor & Techritcal Programs, Region IV

SUBJECT: CLOSE0VT OF AITS NO. F02700143 - REJECTABLE LIQUID PENETRANT
INDICATIONS IN A MCGUIRE, UNIT 2 PERSONNEL AIRLOCK ,

A Vendor Program Branch (VPB) inspection was performed on November 2-4, 1982,
at the Woolley Manufacturing plant located in Canton, Ohio, which included thec

subject item in the scope. The results of the inspection are documented in
the attached VPB Inspection Report No. 99900390/82-01.

Should you have any questions in regard to this inspection, please contact'
Messrs. R. E. Oller (728-8180) or I. Barnes (728-8176).
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Uldis Potapovs, Chief
Vendor Program Branch
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cc:
R. L. Baer, IE
R. F. Helshman, IE
J. T. Collins, RIV
R. L. Bangart, RIV
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